            Malm Murmansk prosjektet – del 3.


Welcome to Malm everybody!

Dear Elena.
We have planned everything and see forward to welcome you to Malm.
Tatjana called last night and told about your telephone talk yesterday. We are very happy that wisum, tickets and bustrip to Kirkenes are in order.
Walfred has been to a conference in Oslo the week before, and has ordered a ticket at the same plane as you shall travel with from gardermoen to Værnes. Walfred will meet you at Gardemoen at 12 o`clock. From Værnes you will use a bus to Malm.
 This stay will be a bit different from last time you visit us, but we will experience a lot of fun  together.

The Norwegian students studies in other schools in Middle of Norway, and the whole class will not be a part of the project when you stay here. Only the students who want to be a part of the projects will be together with us. This will be the same students we want to offer a trip to Olenegorsk next year. 

Some activities are:

· Visiting industries.

· Visiting Verran kommune.

· Have one day at Malm school.
· One afternoon in Steinkjer.

· Sightseeing in Trondheim.

· Competitions.

· We will have a typical Norwegian birthday party.

· Different activities out in our beautiful nature.

· Cultural evening .

You will have the program when you come to Malm. 

October is late autum in middle of Norway with cold weather. Many of the activities will be out in the nature near Malm, and those days everybody need warm clothes and shoes. Everybody want sunny weather during your stay, but we will also need rain clothes for sure.
One day we will go to Trondheim sightseeing, and then we need good shoes too, but not so warm.

Here in Malm, almost everything is cleared now. The students will live with families here in Malm, and we hope Elena and Fedoseeva want to stay in our home.
We wish you a pleasant journey and see forward to meet you. We hope your stay will be a memorial experience for life. We will do our best.

Give the whole group the best regards from everybody in Malm. 

Welcome to Norway and Malm.
The best regards from

Heidi and Walfred.
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